The Brimington Surgery Church Street Brimington Chesterfield S43 1JG

Dr E J Fordham							Dr L Bellingham
Dr S K von Schreiber						Dr R M White
Dr R H White								Dr M A Whittaker
Dr M Roberts								Dr R K Hughes
									

Dear Patient,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The NHS requires all practices to provide their patients with a named GP who will have overall responsibility for the care and support that our surgery provides to them.

THIS DOES NOT PREVENT YOU BOOKING APPOINTMENTS TO SEE
WHICHEVER GP YOU PREFER.

You may be aware that Dr Ruth Freeman has left the practice; therefore your named GP will be altered to Dr R. Keziah Hughes.

If you would like this letter or information in an alternative format, for example large print or easy read, or if you need help with communicating with us, for example because you use British Sign Language, please let us know. You can call us on 01246 273224 or speak to a member of staff.

Kind regards

Chelsea Webster 

Assistant Practice Manager

